
 

 

August 29, 2019 

Dear Students and Parents of the Class of 2021,  

Welcome to 11th Grade! This is going to be a very busy and exciting year for all of you. I am writing to inform you of some of 

the things that we will be doing this year. 

Our spiritual lives will be challenged and enhanced from the very beginning of the year.  In the spring, we will focus on what 

God accomplishes in our lives during Spiritual Emphasis. These are special times at Calvary Academy, and we look forward to 

these times of renewal and spiritual focus. 

The fall will be an especially busy time for us. Battle of the Classes, our trip to Washington, and fund-raising activities are 

some of the many things we will be doing as a class. There will be more about Battle of the Classes later. Our trip to 

Washington is a walking tour of Arlington Cemetery, the Holocaust Museum and the beautiful memorials dedicated to the 

heroes of our country. We will be on our feet most of the day, so wear comfortable shoes and be prepared to walk and take 

pictures. I am looking for 2 or 3 parents that would like to chaperone this trip; please know that there is no cost to 

chaperones other than paying for their own food. We will be going on Friday October 4th, so you will be able to rest your legs 

throughout the weekend. Please sign and return the permission slip either on Registration Day Aug. 29, 2019 or the first day 

of school Sept. 4, 2019. 

Junior year is an expensive year due to trips, yearbooks, and of course Prom. Calvary tradition is that the Junior Class hosts 

the Prom for the Senior Class.  However, it will be your responsibility as a class to raise the money to help defray the cost of 

tickets. Please be thinking of some creative ways to fund-raise in addition to car washes and bake sales. Parent involvement 

in this endeavor is greatly appreciated and needed. 

Academically, this is the year that you want to get your GPA up in order to prepare for college applications. God expects your 
best in everything you do; therefore, we are praying that this year will be a year of focus and hard work. Your reading 
requirements are listed on the Calvary Academy website.  

I will be praying for you, that God will be strengthening you and preparing you for this very busy year.  God bless you and 
keep you well over the summer. Stay in the Word and keep an active prayer life as you enjoy your time with family and 
friends. See you in September! 

In  His  Serv ice,  
 
Stephan ie Cruz  
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Field Trip Permission Slip 
 

Dear Parents: 

 

Field trips are an integral and important part of the total learning process. Many times a unit being studied 

in the classroom can be explored more fully by taking a field trip to the actual area so that the students can 

see and experience for themselves what it is they are studying. This makes the learning experience more 

relevant and certainly more meaningful.  

 

Your child is invited to attend a field trip. As a matter of academic protocol, we are informing you of this 

trip and request your signature of permission for this trip. This experience promises to be a very beneficial 

academic experience for your child and will be an integral part of this year's curriculum. Please complete 

the bottom portion of this permission slip and return it to the classroom teacher. 

 

If this is an overnight activity, for the safety of our students, all luggage may be searched by the 

coordinator of a field trip or by a chaperone designated by him or her. 

That they may know Him! 

 

Stephanie Cruz 

Principal 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  detatch- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Field Trip Permission Slip 
 

Your child has been invited to attend a trip to   Washington D.C._  on _October 4, 2019,  leaving 

approximately _5:00 am  and returning approximately   12:00 midnight .   I give my son/daughter 

___________________________ permission to be a part of this field experience. My payment is enclosed 

in the amount of $_125.00 ($25 due by Sept. 4, $100 due by Sept. 20)_ to cover the cost of the activity 

and transportation.  In addition, each student will need to bring enough cash with them for 3 meals 

during the day.   I will be praying for the trip and support the school in its efforts to provide my child 

with this type of academic experience.   

 

 ______________________________________________________________________  

Signature of Parent                                                               Date 
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